Kirton achieves

GOLD -
again!

Kirton Primary School has once again been awarded the national School Games Mark
Award for 2022/23. We have achieved another gold level award which means that the
school is giving more children, more opportunities to try, develop and compete in a wide
range of sports and games.

Launched in 2012, the School Games Mark is used to highlight a school’'s commitment to
develop of sporting competitions both within their school setting and into the wider
community. The aware this year has meant that Kirton Primary School has had to deliver
more programs, training and sporting moments for a much wider range and higher
number of pupils than ever before. This has been a wonderful thing to achieve as
everyone benefits.

There have been detailed accounts of all of the sports trips this year of which some were:
» coming 3rd in the Girls’ County Football Competition

» winning the Goalball Competition (specifically aimed at children with special educational
needs)

» winning the annual Boccia Tournament

 winning the Girls’ Individual Cross Country event (with over 250 competitors)

When the school achieves the Gold Award next year, it can then apply for a Platinum
award — much sought after and quite rare.

We look forward, as always, to another fabulous year of opportunities in sports, wonderful
memories of events and bringing home even more trophies.
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